
 

 
 

 

13th October 2022 

 

Year 12 2023 Information for Students and Parents 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

The College will be presenting an Information Evening for all 2023 HSC students and their parents on 
Tuesday 18th October 2022 at 6pm. 
 
The purpose of the evening is to explain the HSC course and curriculum requirements and the 
College assessment policy and procedures.  

The Year 12 Handbook will be distributed on the evening. As the evening provides important 
information regarding your child’s education, it is strongly expected that all students attend, along 
with at least one parent.  

In the handbook will be the Senior Students Rights and Responsibilities Policy and a Student 
Agreement that will need to be signed by the student and one of their parents/guardians. This is a 
mandatory agreement for all students wanting to complete their HSC studies at the College. This 
evening will also be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s subject and pastoral care teachers. 

Students should wear their full summer uniform. 

Should you be unable to attend, please inform Mr. Moushi at the College by Monday 17th October by 
emailing info@stnarsai.nsw.edu.au.  

 

Kind Regards 
 
 
Edwar Dinkha 
Principal 

 


